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The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI), in partnership with the Motor Accident 
Commission recently awarded further Community Grants for safer, greener and more active travel. The 
successful applicants for August 2015 are:  
 

Australian Refugee 
Association 
 
Safe & green 

 
This project will support clients of the Australian 
Refugee Association to gain skills and confidence 
to use public transport, cycle safely and learn how 
to maintain a bike. The project will encourage 
clients be self-reliant and overcome transport 
barriers with low cost transport options. 
 

$11,065.00 

City of Marion 

Refugee and new arrival 

bicycle skills program 

 

 
 
This project provides bike safety and skills training 
to residents who are refugees and new arrivals so 
they can get around their local area and further 
afield independently by bike. 

$8,750.00 

City of Mitcham 

From driving to cycling to 

meetings 

 
This project will support staff at the City of Mitcham 
to replace car trips with riding a workplace bike to 
meetings and other work related destinations.      $3,054.00 

Junction Community 

Centre 

I’ll meet you halfway 

 

 
This project will support newly arrived refugee 
women in the local community to be confident 
walking or catching public transport to run errands 
and access community services. The project will 
provide participants with trial public transport 
tickets. 

 

$385.00 

University of Adelaide 

 
This project will provide students who are novice 
cyclists with the skills and bike maintenance 

$4,020.00 
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Cycling for fun 

training, and connection with other cycling groups 
and community organisations for ongoing support 
in becoming regular bike users for trips to University 
and other destinations. 
 

Uniting Care Wesley 

Country SA 

Safer, efficient, greener 

team meetings 

 
With funds provided by the Motor Accident 
Commission, this project will provide video 
conferencing equipment in 10 locations across 
regional South Australia for staff members to avoid 
travelling long distances for face-to-face meetings. 
By reducing the travel by staff on country roads, 
there will be a reduction of risk of being involved in 
a crash. 
 
 

$12,338.00 

Westside Housing 

Association 

Green wheels club 

 
This project aims to increase cycling by Westside 
Housing tenants for short journeys and locations. 
Staff will use bikes for site visits to replace car trips. 
Tenants who are more experienced bike riders will 
support the less experienced to gain cycling 
confidence and skills. 
 

$1,796.00 

 

 


